
Torquay Community Club Newsletter 

 

The Community Club would like to say thank 

you to Ian Garrioch for planning the Slo Pitch 

Tournament again this year. The profits from 

this tournament will be used for upgrades to 

the ball diamonds. Also, a big thank you to 

everyone who helped to get the diamonds ready 

for the weekend. 

 

What is the Community Club

Torquay has a Community Centre located in the old school that is kept open by a group of 

volunteers called the Community Club. We host fundraisers to keep both the Community Centre 

and Torquay Arena operating. We also manage the list of volunteers for the Torquay Arena 

kitchen. We meet once a month, during the winter months, and are always looking for new 

members. If you’re new to the community, have young children, or enjoying volunteering with a 

group of awesome people, than we want YOU. There is no minimum time commitment involved; 

you participate in only what you can. If you’d like more information, please call any of the 

numbers listed under contact information 
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NICKI BERG 

Contact Information 
 Ice Rental-  Rodney Phillips 421-2308 
 Gym Rental-  Dan Daae 421-5769 
 Minor Hockey- Rodney Phillips 421-2308 

Nicki Berg 421-0991 

 Kitchen Rink - Nicki Berg/Tracey Holzer 


